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City of Pueblo Police Department

June 29, 2021[FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE]

New technology will allow Pueblo police to notify callers on call response, report status.

Starting Thursday, July 1, 2021, Pueblo residents can receive texts with updates about
reports they file. The Pueblo Police Department purchased software from SPIDR Tech, a
company that designs technology for law enforcement agencies to send texts to the
communities they serve. 

The software provides 9-1-1 callers with text updates on their 9-1-1 calls. Callers can receive
a message when an officer is on the way to respond to their call, and the city




